
 
 May 3, 2016  

 

 

 

Honorable John Dickert, Mayor  

Members of the Common Council  

City of Racine, Wisconsin  

 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 

Pursuant to Section 985.06 of the Wisconsin Statutes, the attached bid for printing the Common 

Council Proceedings and all legal notices for the period June 1, 2016 through May 31, 2017, were 

opened in the Office of the City Clerk on May 3, 2016 at Noon. There is an increase in the rate from 

$.38 to $.40 for first insertion, and from $.37 to $.39 for each subsequent insertion.  For Common 

Council proceedings the rate has increased from $.39 to $.40.  Copies of Council proceedings have 

increased from $13.00 per page to $13.50 per page and from $50.00 per book to $55.00 per book.  

Furthermore, I am requesting this be considered by the Finance and Personnel Committee.  

 

Funds should be appropriated from account 11001 52315; City Council Proceedings.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Janice M. Johnson-Martin  

City Clerk 


